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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER

Dear Top-my,

17 May, `1979.

What beautiful roses - you are kind and the timing

was perfect as many of the other flowers I received are

no longer  looking their best.

Please do not worry - I am sure I shall be needing you

again soon and Caroline will be in touch.

With very best wishes,

Yours ever,

(SGD) ':ii

Tommy Sopwith, Esq.




